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Date: 05 February 2020 
Our ref:  304486 
Your ref:  Mid Devon Local plan Review, proposed Main Modifications 

FAO Tristan Peat 
Forward Planning Team Leader 
Mid Devon Local Plan 

Planningconsultation@middevon.gov.uk 

BY EMAIL ONLY 

 Customer Services 
 Hornbeam House 
 Crewe Business Park 
 Electra Way 
 Crewe 
 Cheshire 
 CW1 6GJ 

 T 0300 060 3900 

Dear Mr Peat 

Planning consultation: Mid Devon Local Plan Examination; proposed main and minor 
modifications following receipt of inspector’s advice note. 

Thank you for your consultation on the above dated 02 January 2020 

Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Our statutory purpose is to ensure that the 
natural environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future 
generations, thereby contributing to sustainable development.  

Natural England has no specific comments to make on the proposed modifications to the Mid Devon 
Local Plan review. 

We would be happy to comment further should the need arise but if in the meantime you have any 
queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  

For any queries relating to the specific advice in this letter only please contact Carol Reeder on 
 For any new consultations, 

or to provide further information on this consultation please send your correspondences to 
consultations@naturalengland.org.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

Carol Reeder 
Lead Adviser 
Devon Cornwall and Isles of Scilly Area Team 
Natural England 
Polwhele 
Truro 
TR4 9AD 
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